
2021 Christmas at the Cathedral Video Committee
Members:
Ann Elderkin Mark Johnson Red Sullivan Suzette Bois

This committee was formed at the September Board meeting with the charge to help manage the production of a video of the 2021 Christmas at the Cathedral concert to be broadcast on YouTube. Video and audio recordings were captured on the final Sunday evening concert on December 5. Editing was completed over the subsequent 10 days and an email was sent out on Thursday, December 16 to ChoralArt’s 2,064 patrons with a link to the YouTube recording.

Metrics on YouTube Views
The metrics below show an impressive response from our patrons: 49% of the emails (961) were actually opened, higher than our usual rate; the average view time was 13.22 minutes, almost half the length of the video; 100% of the people who logged into their YouTube account (849 viewers) were over 65 years of age. Donations associated with the video included 5 people clicking on the email to donate, and 11 people clicking on our website to donate.

Metrics as of Friday Jan 7, 2022 at noon
- 1,247 views
- 1,097 of them were Direct sources, which means people saw it either on our website or clicked to open the video from our email/website/facebook (it doesn't break it down).
- The day with most views was Dec 16 at 315 unique views.
- First 7 days saw 691 views or 55% of total views
- Average view time was 13:22
- For people who were logged into their YouTube account 849 viewers, 58.9% were female, 41.1%
were male and 100% were 65+.
- Email went out to 2,064 people, 961 opened (49%) which is higher than our average. 11% of those openers clicked a link --212 clicked the link to the video, 36 clicked the pdf program.
- 5 people clicked in the email to donate, 4 of them donated that day or a couple days later (usually the donation clicks don’t end in a donation but it may be the time of the year that affected this outcome)
- Related or unrelated, 11 people clicked to donate on the website in the first 7 days of the video release
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